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August 14, 1991

BEFORE THE CITY OOUNCIL OF THE CITY OF JONESBORO, ARKANSAS

IN THE MATTER OF THE CLOSING OF
MICHAEL IANE, BYRNE WOOD DRIVE
AND A PORTION OF BROOKWOOD PLACE

PETITION FOR STREET CLOSING

Come Bobby Haun and Jo Ann Haun, by and through their
attorneys, Mooney & Boone, and petition the City Council of the City
of Jonesboro, Arkansas, to abandon and close Michael Lane, Byrne
Wood Drive and a portion of Brookwood Place which runs between
Michael Lane and Byrne Wood Drive. Petitioners state that they are
the owners of all adjacent real property and that it is in the best
interest of all concerned that said streets be closed and abandoned.
A copy of the plat of said property showing the streets and portions
thereof to be abandoned is attached hereto.

Dated this August 14, 1991.

MOONEY & BOONE
Box 1423

Jonesboro, AR 72403
501 - 935-5847

By %JZ on. 2¥locore,
Charles M. Mooney, Sr.
Bar No. 61020
Attorney for Bobby Haun
and Jo Ann Haun




